Recommendation letter

['am pleased to recommend Dmitrii Biurganovskii as an outstanding artist, multitalented musician,
arranger, composer, and conductor.

Dmitrii and I have been friends connected through art and creation since 1997 when he made
arrangement for my first song. Ever since then, all my projects that required computer arrangement
have been realized with the help of Dmitrii. Among them, there are two New Year performances in
the Anichkov palace, musicals “Adam and Eve”, “Old Khottabych” (Za zerkalie Theatre), “Don't
Say Farewell to Those You Love” (Buff Theatre), and the ballet “The Wizard of the Emerald City”
(Pirouette Theatre). I am sure that the colorful arrangements created by Dmitry largely contributed
to the success achieved by all these pieces. On top of our larger pieces, Dmitry and I also recorded
around 10 songs and the anthem of the Ioffe Physical-Technical Institute of RAS.

I cannot help mentioning his personal qualities as well. He is a thoughtful, empathetic, benevolent,
friendly, and decent person. In combination with his highest professionalism, these qualities make
working with him a great pleasure.

Please do not hesitate in contacting me at sergeypleshak@mail.ru if you have any further questions.
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